
OFFICIAL NOTICE
The Gateway Board of School
Directors  Proposed  Final
General Fund Budget for the
2024-2025  fiscal  year  in  its
most recent form is available
for  public  inspection  at  the
Gateway  School  District’s
Administrative  Offices,  9000
Gateway Campus Boulevard,
Monroeville, PA 15146 and on
the  District’s  website  at
www.gatewayk12.org
(under  the
Business/Finance  Dept.
link at the top and then at
the  Budget  link  on  the
right). The adoption of the
Final General Fund Budget
for  the  2024-2025  fiscal
year will take place at the
Gateway  Board  of  School
Directors  Regular  Board
Meeting  to  be  held  on
Monday,  June 17,  2024 at
6:00 p.m., via an in-person
meeting in the Board Room
located  at  the
Administrative  Offices  and
via  the  Gateway  School
District  YouTube  channel.
The  Budget  will  be
amended  as  applicable
prior  to  final  Board
adoption.
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